


Communications 

currane fisheries 
Elm House 

Earlsvale Road 

Cavan Town 

H12 A8H7 

Re: Draft of Wild Salmon and Sea Trout Tagging Scheme (Amendment) Regulations 2022 

15th November 2022 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

With respect to the recently published Draft of Wild Salmon and Sea Trout Tagging Scheme 

(Amendment) Regulations 2022, I, on behalf of Currane Fisheries, Waterville, wish to welcome the 

improvement in stocks of multi sea winter salmon recorded to the Currane catchment. 

We very much welcome and approve that brown tags/mandatory catch & release are no longer 

required on the fishery. 

Notwithstanding this we recommend conservation of stocks in the catchment by all anglers through 

continued voluntary catch and release of salmon. 

Yours sincerely, 


